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Dear Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any proposed ban on mail-in voting. 

Mail-in ballots are a secure, accessible, and essential component of our democratic 

process. They ensure that voters who are elderly, disabled, working multiple jobs, 

caretaking, traveling, or otherwise unable to vote in person still have a safe and 

reliable way to participate in our elections. 

 

Restricting mail-in voting disproportionately affects marginalized communities and 

undermines voter turnout. Numerous studies and bipartisan election officials have 

affirmed that mail-in voting is safe and does not lead to widespread fraud. 

 

Instead of making it harder to vote, we should be working to make participation easier 

and more inclusive for all eligible voters. I urge you to protect mail-in voting and reject 

any efforts to eliminate it. 

 

Thank you for your time and service. 

 

Sincerely, 

Riley Riotto 


